
  
  

November 25, 2024 

 

 

Good morning.  Recently we have received inquiries from you and others concerning an 

RFP from the City of Paisley. 

 

The City has been made aware that we have made an error within our request, therefore we 

have not met the requirements for the RFP of the Engineering for an EPA Grant we received 

for infrastructure repairs within the city.  We are working to revise the request and will send 

it back out as soon as possible.  The revised RFP will have a due date of January 6, 2025.  

 

We apologize for this inconvenience and hope you will still consider placing a bid.  All 

questions we have received will be attached to the new RFP.   

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Melissa Walton 

Recorder 

City of Paisley 
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